
 

 
SEYCHELLES PORTS AUTHORITY 

 
INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 
RE-DEVELOPMENT OF THE INTER-ISLAND QUAY SHELTER INTO A TERMINAL 

BUILDING 

 
The Seychelles Ports Authority (SPA) is inviting Locally Registered Companies involved in ferry 

operations to bid for the re-development of the Inter-Island Quay Passenger Terminal Building.  

Interested parties must submit their response i.e. a letter of interest in a sealed envelope marked 
“RE-DEVELOPMENT OF THE INTER-ISLAND QUAY SHELTER INTO A TERMINAL 
BUILDING” and addressed to; 

Procurement Unit 
Attention: Chief Executive Officer 

Seychelles Ports Authority 
Mahe Quay, New Port 

All enquiries, should be addressed to 

Mr. Neil Lalande Rene 
Business Development Manager 
  Mahé Quay, New Port, Victoria 

Phone: +248 429 47 08, Email: nrene@seyport.sc; vdidon@seyport.sc; nphiloe@seyport.sc  

Not later than Friday 31ST March 2023 between 0900hrs to 1500hrs 

The deadline for the submission of responses is Friday 07th April 2023 at 1400hrs. All interest must 
be submitted in the Tender Box at SPA’s Procurement Office, Mahe Quay, and Commercial Port 
OR by email to the addresses below; 

Mrs. Christina Moncherry – cmoncherry@seyport.sc / Miss. Lynka Matombe – 
lmatombe@seyport.sc  

Any interest received after the deadline will be returned unopened to the prospective tenants and 
will not be accepted.  

SPA RESERVES THE RIGHT NOT TO SELECT ANY OF THE INTERESTED CANDIDATES 


